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9 January 2008

Katrina Hall
Acting Chief Operating Officer
Hertfordshire Primary Care Trusts
Charter House
Parkway
Welwyn Garden City
Herts AL8 6JL

Dear Katrina,

Community Matrons

We had the pleasure of meeting our Community Matrons, Julia Clarke and Irene McDermott, at the DacCom Executive Committee meeting on 20 December.  We believe the Community Matrons are an extremely valuable resource and we should be encouraging the practices to make good use of them.

We were concerned to hear that they have been instructed to defer contact with the practices until a job description and referral criteria are put in place, and that this has not yet been done.  Currently, we understand, they work only with practices where they are already known.  I’m sure you would agree that this is inequitable, and a potentially poor use of these skilled people.

I’d be very grateful if you could look into this and ensure everything is in place to facilitate appropriate referrals from the practices to the Community Matrons.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Mark Jones
Chair of the Executive Committee
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